Weekly Update from the Mayor

Week of September 21-27

Open Door Meetings	
Who	What
Meeting with BC Conservation	Discuss Bear Issues
Meeting with Citizen	RE: Ramp/Lift & Variance
Meeting with Acting City Manager	Discuss City Lands
Meeting with GM's	Discuss City Lands
Meeting with citizen	Welcome back, Bert Flinn Park
Meeting with citizen	Welcome back
Meeting with citizen	loco Lands

Other Meetings

None

Phone Calls

None

Events Attended

None

Media:

None

Correspondence (In)

- 1. Email from business owner regarding Thanksgiving Food Drive
- 2. Email invitation to Crossroads Hospice Open House
- 3. Email from citizens regarding bollards at Sasamat Lake
- 4. Email from citizen regarding Support for resolutions B137 and B136
- 5. Email from citizen regarding 2706 Henry Street
- 6. Email from citizen regarding meeting about Ramp/Lift Issue
- 7. Email from citizen regarding thank you for letter
- 8. Email from staff regarding 2706 Henry Street
- 9. Email from citizen regarding Henry Street Development
- 10. Email from staff GM regarding Media Inquiry about Cannabis rezoning application
- 11. Email from citizen regarding Bylaw Enforcement and Bear Attractant
- 12. Email from business owner regarding LiDar (marine geoscience)
- 13. Email from citizen regarding Coronation Park
- 14. Email from EA regarding Woodland Park Agreement resolution
- 15. Email from business regarding thank you for Period Promise Campaign
- 16. Email from citizen regarding Suter Brook Concerns
- 17. Email from staff regarding update on Printer
- 18. Email from citizen? regarding Woodland Park Development
- 19. Email from staff regarding printer options
- 20. Email from 13 citizens regarding support for Resolution B154 at UBCM
- 21. Email from EA regarding Spike Awards Letter Invitation
- 22. Email from citizen? regarding Uber
- 23. Email from staff GM regarding Climate March
- 24. Email from staff regarding printer option
- 25. Email from staff GM regarding Imperial Oil
- 26. Email from staff GM regarding response to citizen
- 27. Email from EA regarding Woodland Park Development
- 28. Email from citizen regarding Uber
- 29. Email from EA regarding Coronation Park

Weekly Update from the Mayor

Week of September 21-27

Correspondence (Out)

- 1. Letter to Ministry regarding Ride Hailing and Taxi Service (per Council Direction)
- 2. Letter to Passenger Transportation Board regarding Ride Hailing and Taxi Service (per Council Direction)
- 3. Email to citizen regarding 2706 Henry Street
- 4. Email to citizen regarding Henry Street
- 5. Email to organization regarding Ismaili Civic Event
- 6. Email to staff regarding printing support
- 7. Email to City Manager and staff regarding City Lands
- 8. Email to 13 citizens responding to their email about Resolution B154 at UBCM support
- 9. Email to EA regarding meeting with citizen
- 10. Email to citizen regarding Suter Brook Concerns
- 11. Email to staff regarding printer support
- 12. Email to staff requesting printer support
- 13. Email to staff regarding Woodland Park Development
- 14. Email to staff regarding Imperial Oil
- 15. Email to staff regarding Coronation Park
- 16. Email to staff regarding City website
- 17. Email to EA regarding Spike Award letters
- 18. Email to staff regarding Climate March at City Hall
- 19. Email to citizen responding to Woodland Park inquiry
- 20. Email to staff regarding Right Of Way Removal
- 21. Email to staff GM regarding tactical plan